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Thanks for the reminder.  I did talk to Tracy about it this morning and we agreed that we would obviously 

prefer not to be the evil-bosses-who-forbade-you-from-going-on-your-vacation.  In my meeting with Jim 

Goslee this morning, he did mention that he was hesitant to give you substantive -- i.e. non-RIF-creating -- 

work because you were going to be away for a week and he would prefer not to get you started on something 

that would then have to wait a week.  I told him, and I will tell you, that you need to be responsible for 

substantive work, so when Doug and Jim assign a substantive project for you, please try to do as much as you 

need to do so that the work does not fall back on Doug, Jim, and Andrew while you are away.  You will also  

need to talk to Tracy about your leave status while you are away.  I believe that you are in a leave without pay 

status, since you won't have earned any annual leave, but talk to her.Having just returned from a few days 

with Jon's family during their annual week at the beach, I am familiar with the whole concept of annual 

adventures with the in-laws (and in-laws to be).  Enjoy.To:	Laura Denk/ARRBcc:	 From:	Mosemarie 

Boyd/ARRB   Date:	08/03/98 05:04:59 PMSubject:	Next WeekHi Laura,  	As I know that you are very busy 

now, I hope that your vacation was at least partly restful!  I just want to check back with you about how I 

should proceed with my vacation plans for next week.	Obviously, my plans are somewhat awkward given my 

short stay with the Board.  Without taking too much of your time to explain, let me just say that because my 

boyfriend is planning to move to California with me in the fall it is very important to him that I attend his 

family's annual beach trip (in South Carolina).  In addition, we had to commit to going in early July while I was 

still waiting to hear about my security clearance.	However, I want to make sure that the Board is not 

unhappy.  The best case for me would be to have the whole week off, because flying down or coming back 

midweek would cut the trip almost in half.  If my absence for the week is a problem for the Board, perhaps I 

could work during one of the following weekends.	Please let me know what you think about how we can work 

this out.  Per your request last week, I have not broached this subject with either Tracy or Doug and I want to 

let them know as soon as possible.	Thanks, Mosemarie	 
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